
Grand Avenue Elementary School- 
Dancing Drum School Drum Day!  

 
 
 

 

We were able to host Dancing Drum, a group from North Carolina, to come and present 
a day of drumming workshops for all of the students at Grand Avenue Elementary. 
Students were able to learn rhythms and songs from Africa, The Caribbean, and South 
America, and play 6 different types of percussion instruments during their workshops. 

Students at Grand Ave participating in the School 
Drum Day Workshops. 
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